
 

  

 

 
 
 

Amended November 12, 2018 

November 1, 2018 

 

TO: Members of the Public 

 

FROM: Kim Jordan, Secretary, Board of Governors 

 

SUBJECT:  Official Notice of Colorado State University Presidential Search Advisory Committee 

Open Forums 
 

This serves as official notice pursuant to C.R.S § 24-6-402 (2) (c) and (3.5) of three upcoming open public 

meetings to be held by the Colorado State University Presidential Search Advisory Committee on the 

Colorado State University campus in Fort Collins, Colorado. These meetings will be listening sessions to talk 

about the search process for the next President of Colorado State University and to solicit feedback on the 

opportunities and challenges for the new President.  Faculty, staff, students, alumni, community members and the 

general public are invited to attend.  

 

The public listening sessions will be held in the Cherokee Park Room of the Lory Student Center on the 

Colorado State University campus, and they are scheduled for the following dates and times: 

 

 Friday, November 2, 2018 – 1:00-2:30 p.m.  

 Thursday, November 8, 2018 – 1:00-2:30 p.m. 

 Thursday, November 15, 2018 

 Faculty – 8:30-9:30 a.m. 

 Administrative Professional Staff – 9:30-10:30 a.m. 

 Classified Staff – 10:30-11:30 a.m. 

 Cabinet – 11:30 a.m.-12:30 p.m. 

 Open Forum – 1:00-2:00 p.m.  

 Open Forum – 3:00-4:30 p.m. 

 

In addition to the listening sessions scheduled on the Colorado State University campus, an open forum has 

been scheduled for Wednesday, November 14, 2018, from 2:00-3:30 p.m. in Room 700 at the CSU 

Denver Center, 475 17th Street, Denver, Colorado. Faculty, staff, students, alumni, community members and 

the general public are invited to attend.  

 

If you have any questions about the meeting, please call Jason Johnson, CSU System General Counsel, at 

(303) 534-6290. 


